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                                                                                                          Contract No.  BCS  2024-01 

                   Description:  Survey and Engineering 

   Services, District 3-SBE 

 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST ADDENDUM NO #2 

 

To All Consultant Candidates: 

 

Please be advised that the Expression of Interest (EOI) delivery date for this contract has been 

changed from 12:00 PM (NOON) on March 21, 2024. The Expressions of Interest (EOI) are 

now due on April 5, 2024, by 12:00 PM (NOON) and must be submitted through the eMaryland 

Marketplace Advantage (eMMA) as outlined in the advertisement. Expression of Interest received after 

the deadline will not be accepted no matter how they have been transmitted. 

 

 

 

                                                  CLARIFICATION TO ALL CANDIDATE 

 

Q1:      It would be great if you could help explain the reason that the expertise in highway, pedestrian,  
            and bicycle facility is being sought for the hydraulics engineer. Would think this kind of expertise  

            belongs to highway engineers, not hydraulic engineers.   

 

A1:      The work of the Hydraulics Engineer can be better performed if they have had experience  

            working on hydraulics portion of highway/roadway projects. Their work is directly related  

            to the geometrics of the highways, and ped & bike facilities. They need to have an  

            understanding and experience of handling such projects. They design for all  

            highway/roadway drainage facilities including pedestrian and bicycle paths. The hydraulics  

            engineer adequately sizes drainage facilities to convey design flows across highways and  

            other associated facilities within the right of  

            way. 
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THE SIGNED ADDENDUM MUST BE INCLUDED IN THE EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

SUBMISSION VIA EMMA. 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Jada J. Wright, Director,                                     Date 

Office of Procurement and 

Contract Management 

 

 

 

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Addendum No #2 for BCS 2024-02: 

 

 

 

 

(Company) (Signature-Authorized Official)           Title         Date 

 

General questions relating to this Addendum No #2 may be directed to OPCM@mdot.maryland.gov  The 

time period for questions has expired; therefore, no additional questions will be accepted or 

answered by the State Highway Administration (SHA). 

March 6, 2024
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